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Letter dated 8 January 2019 from the Chargé d’affaires a.i. of the
Permanent Mission of Tunisia to the United Nations addressed to
the President of the Security Council

I have the honour to write to you in reference to the summary statement by the
Secretary-General of matters of which the Security Council is seized and of the stage
reached in their consideration, dated 2 January 2019 (S/2019/10).

In this connection, I have the honour to inform you that, upon the instructions
of my Government, Tunisia requests the retention of the following items, listed in
paragraph 3 of the above-mentioned document, on the list of matters of which the
Security Council is seized:

63. Letter dated 1 October 1985 from the Permanent Representative of Tunisia
to the United Nations addressed to the President of the Security Council
(S/17509);

64. Letter dated 19 April 1988 from the Permanent Representative of Tunisia
to the United Nations addressed to the President of the Security Council
(S/19798).

It would be highly appreciated if the present letter could be circulated as a
document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Sami Bougacha
Ambassador
Chargé d’affaires a.i.
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